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Tt has been a very busy year
for us but we are finally
settled in our home in New
Hampshire.

We started out the year

living in an apartment close &

to work. Anita started her
new job in January. Anita
is manager of a group of
14 software developers
working on Lucent’s
ATM/Multi-Service
switching products.

We spent the first few
months of the year
commuting back to our
house in NJ on weekends to
get it ready to sell. Finally
in March, we put our house
on the market and started
house hunting in New
Hampshire. We were very
fortunate to find our new
home on the first weekend
we went out house hunting.
It is a wonderful house - in
a great location. Our
house is on a 3.5 acre lot at
the end of a long driveway
so we have plenty of
privacy. It has alarge
kitchen with an island and
a sun room with a nice view
of the yard and
surrounding woods.

Tt was very beautiful in the
fall when all the leaves
changed colors. And we
just got our first snowfall.
Fred has been able to go
deer hunting in the
orchards only a few miles

from our house.

Our NJ house sold quickly
and we moved into our
new house over Memorial
Day weekend - but
unfortunately our moving
van did not arrive until 1
month later. We brought
our camping gear up here
so we "camped" in our
house for a month. Then
we spent many long
weekends unpacking the
boxes and building Fred's
latest hobby project. He

wired every room of our
house for voice, video and
ethernet and installed a
home theater. You can
check out the details of
his project at our web site
r.anitafred.net.

Tt is so nice to have put
the move behind us and
finally be settled. We
really love living in New
Hampshire. The cats
have really settled in too.
We have a sun room with
a gas stove - Tammy's
favorite spot is curled up
in her cat bed next to the
stove. The kitties had
really become travelers -
they made several trips
back and forth to NJ with
us. Sammy would never
shut up for the entire 5
hour trip! They are very
happy to have a home
again.




We were able to get away
for a few short trips this
year. In March, we went
to Disney World for our
Anniversary. In July,
Anita's family got
together in Cape Cod to
celebrate her parents’ 45th
wedding anniversary.
Anita's brother Chuck, his
wife Sue and their
daughters Jeanne and
Jackie came from PA and
Anita's sister Renee, her
husband Seth and their
daughter Shana flew in
from Chicago.

leaves. We had a great time
at the antelope hunt with old
friends!

. Anita's parents came up to
NH for Thanksgiving. The
one sad part about moving
from N]Jis being far from
our family and friends so it

Later in July we met our
friends Carol and Steve for §
a weekend motorcycle trip F
to the Adirondacks - Lake
George and Lake Placid.
Carol did a great job of
planning and we went on
many scenic rides and had
a wonderful time. Fred
and Carol went
para-sailing over Lake
George.

was nice to see our family
again. We hope to make it
to PA after the holidays to
visit our families.

We also went away for a
week in October on an
antelope hunt in Gillette,
WY. Since it was so close
to Sept. 11, we were
nervous about flying so we
loaded up the truck and

We wish all of our friends
and family a wonderful

holiday season and a Happy
New Year!

drove across the country. i el il

Overall it was an B LT,

interesting way to see the ? 4
country and the last part o%,
of the trip was very scenic %

through northern PA and
upstate NY with the fall




